
 

The Santa Clarita Valley Democratic Club, “club of young professionals and growing families” 

will be “Walking for Votes” throughout the Santa Clarita Valley in preparation for the Tuesday 
November 2nd , midterm election cycle. Visit our site at http://www.scvyoungdems.org 

Come out and get some exercise! Make new friends.  

Inform the “Declined to State”, Independents and Democrats 
in the region on the 2010 Platform and current issues. Your 
participation strongly welcomed.  You will not walk alone. 

Water and Snacks provided. 

Join Michael Cruz, the SCV Dems’ Club president,  

email him at mikscruz@earthlink.net 
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Next Regular SCV 
Democratic Monthly Club 

meeting will be Thurs, 
Oct. 21, 2010  

  

      Caruso's Pizza
             

            18340 Sierra Highway, Canyon Country, CA 9135
     

6:30PM Socializing and “Buy your own Audacity Dinner Ordering; 7:00PM Meeting Begins.  
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